
VACANT MONTESANO CITY COUNCIL POSITION 

 

The City of Montesano has a vacant City Council position.  City Council member, Lori Benedict, resigned 

from her council seat September 19, 2016. 

The Montesano City Council is formally requesting citizens interested in filling the vacant Council position 

to submit a letter of interest along with a current resume to CFO Doug Streeter, City of Montesano, 112 

North Main, Montesano, WA 98563 by Thursday October 20, 2016.  Interested citizens must be qualified 

to be elected to the position.  They must have resided within the Montesano corporate limits for at least 

one year and be a registered voter at the time of commencement of the selection process. 

The person selected for Council Position #3 will serve until the 2017 general election.  Council members 

are committed to meet for full Council meetings, workshops or committee meetings for the second and 

fourth Tuesdays, workshops and special meeting nights are sometimes required. 

A Council member in Montesano receives a monthly salary of $200.00 without regard to the number of 

meetings or time required.  They are a total of seven City Council positions in Montesano.  Current Council 

members are Chris Hutchings, Ian Cope, Tyler Trimble, Dan Wood, Nikki King and Dave Skaramuca. 

For more information about City Council, Departments, Staff and services visit the City of Montesano 

website at www.montesano.city 
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